
NOTICE TO THE BAR  

2011-2013 REPORT OF THE SUPREME COURT COMMITTEE ON THE RULES OF EVIDENCE 

– PUBLICATION FOR COMMENT 

This publishes for comment the 2011-2013 Report of the Supreme Court Committee on the Rules of 

Evidence, as referenced in the earlier (February 1, 2013) notice publishing four other 2011-2013 

Rule Committee reports for comment. This report also will be available on the Judiciary’s internet 
web site at http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/reports2013/index.htm. 

Please send any comments on the Committee’s proposed rule amendments or other 
recommendations in writing by Wednesday, May 1, 2013 to: 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Rules Comments 

Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0037 

Comments may also be submitted via Internet e-mail to: Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov. 

The Supreme Court will be considering the Evidence Rules Committee Report in June-July 2013. 

If the Court at that time determines to adopt amendments to any of the Rules of Evidence, there 

would then be a Judicial Conference scheduled for the beginning of September, consistent with 
the statutorily defined approval and adoption process for the Rules of Evidence. 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

 
Dated: March 21, 2013 
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